
Karen Bromeier, Ballwin, MO.
Please continue to allow the full operation of the St. Louis gas pipeline 
beyond 12/23/21.  It supplies necessary fuel to heat homes and businesses and 
for cooking.  Without it we will have lives lost due to cold, extensive 
property damage due to bursting frozen pipes, and major disruption across 
this hecregion.  Thank you!
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